
 The Standard Scholarship Application for Northwest Missouri State University, 
which is now available for students through their CatPaws portal. 
The application will close promptly at midnight on February 1st. 
To access the application: 

1. Students must log in to their CatPaws account (their student portal). 
2. Locate the "Student" section to find the Standard Scholarship 

Application. 
Additionally, I want to highlight that the Music Scholarships will also close 
on February 1st. Students do not need to be music majors to apply, so this is a 
great opportunity for students with an interest in music. Please encourage your 
students who have musical talent to consider applying for these scholarships as 
well. 
If students have any questions or need assistance with the application, they can 
reach out to our Admissions team at admissions@nwmissouri.edu or 
660.562.1562. 
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